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Brothers, Sheila C.

From: Vincent, Leslie H.
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 8:25 PM
To: Bird-Pollan, Jennifer; Brothers, Sheila C.; Woolery, Stephanie L.; Ett-Mims, Joanie
Cc: Cramer, Aaron M.
Subject: Proposed New USP bw the BSEE Electrical Engineering and MSEE Electrical Engineering
Attachments: USP Pathway BSEE EE to MSEE EE.pdf

Proposed New University Scholars Program: BSEE Electrical Engineering and MSEE  Electrical Engineering 
  
This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve the establishment of a new University Scholars Program: 
BSEE Electrical Engineering and MSEE Electrical Engineering, in the Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 
within the College of Engineering. 
  
Rationale: The goal of the USP is to retain the most promising undergraduate students to continue into a masters 
program at UK. The proposed USP will streamline the transition of top students into the masters program and hopefully 
increase the number who complete their Masters in Electrical Engineering. 
  
 
Best, 
Leslie 
 
Leslie H. Vincent, PhD 
Department of Marketing & Supply Chain 
Gatton College of Business & Economics 
University of Kentucky 
leslie.vincent@uky.edu  
 
 

 





selected in consultation with the undergraduate advisor and DGS.










